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PHOTOGRAPHER  Monday 7th November 

8.15 – 10.45  
 

 

A brilliant photographer will be at playgroup  during the session taking individual colour 

photographs of all the children. This will take place in the upper room throughout the 

morning only. The playgroup receives a percentage of the profits from any photographs 

purchased.  Any monies raised will go towards buying Christmas books for the children.  

There is of course no obligation to buy, although every year parents have been delighted 

with the photos and had a hard job deciding which ones to purchase.  If you do not want 

your child to participate, please let me know.    

 

If your child usually attends on a MONDAY please drop them off directly into the 

Rainbow Room at 8.55 am (the photographer will be set up in the small Upper Room).   If 

you wish to have your child’s photo taken with younger siblings or other family members, 

please let us know when you arrive so you can wait in the corridor to be called.   Your child 

can then join the playgroup session after their photographs have been taken.  Any child 

who does not attend Monday morning can arrive any time up to 10.30 to have their photo 

taken.  

 

The photographer is coming in early (ready at 8.15) so he can take photos of sibling 

groups, before older brothers and sisters go to school.  If you would like to take 

advantage of this, please let us know ASAP so that we can make arrangements.  This has 

been very popular in the past, with ‘previous parents’ bringing in their children as his 

photos are of such high quality.    

 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT the Photographer WILL ONLY BE AVAILABLE 8.15-10.45 

   


